
NEXT GEN ID CARD REQUIREMENTS 
 
AŌer 31 Dec 2025, Legacy Uniform Services IdenƟficaƟon cards (USID), the blue ID card (DD 
Form 2 reƟree), will NO LONGER be accepted for access to benefits, privileges or DOD bases, 
including Luke AFB. 
ReƟrees must obtain a Next GeneraƟon ID card and can do so at Luke AFB Block House.   
Strongly recommend replacing your card early to avoid long wait Ɵmes and ensure 
uninterrupted access to benefits and services. 

 
Obtaining an NextGen ID Card and DEERs 
ReƟrees can obtain new ID cards at the Block house on Luke AFB. 
NOTE: BEST to CALL FIRST to make an appointment. Since May, the DEERS system has been up 
and down, so best to call & make an appointment.  
Weds AM is typically closed due to training.  
Due to high volume, last we heard walk-in appointments are not accepted unƟl further 
noƟce.  More details at hƩps://56fss.com/id-cards-deers/ 
To make an appointment, go to hƩps://idco.dmdc.osd.mil/idco/ 
Blockhouse Building 1150, Room 1078 
623.856.7875       56fss.fsmps@us.af.mil 
Office Hours: 
Monday: 8:00 AM – 3:00 PM 
Tuesday:8:00 AM – 3:00 PM 
Wednesday: 8:00 AM – 11:00 AM 
Thursday: 8:00 AM – 3:00 PM 
Friday:8:00 AM – 3:00 PM 
Saturday/Sunday: CLOSED 


